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Last week we celebrated book week and the theme 'Read, Grow, Inspire'.
I would like to congratulate all students who made an effort to become
involved.  

We were fortunate enough to sell nearly $2000 worth of books. As a
result, our commission from Scholastica of almost $500 will buy many
new books for our library. 

Trivia Night
Friday 8th September is fast approaching. What a wonderful
opportunity for parents to let their hair down and dress up as 'what I
want to be when I grow up'!
 
When I run school tours I always mention the role that a school can
have in not only bringing students together, but also parents and
families. These events are such a good opportunity to strengthen the
Selby community spirit. See flyer for booking details. 



2 Morley St, Selby (03) 97542675
e: selbyps@education.vic.gov.au www.selbyps.vic.gov.au

Before/After School Care: 0434 422 455 1300 105 343

CALENDAR

Friday 8th September

PFA Trvia Night

Saturday 9th September 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle

Friday 15th September

Last Day Term 3 School finishes
at 2.30pm

Monday 2nd October

Term 4 Begins

Tuesday 3rd October

Swimming Program begins

Tuesday 5th September

School Council Meeting

Friday 1st September

Book Week Performance 

Wednesday 6th September

Code Masters Incursion
Prep Teddy Bear's Picnic

 Parents / Caregivers/ Guardians Opinion Survey
Our school is conducting a survey to determine what
parents/caregivers/guardians think of our school. The Parent/
Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by
the Department of Education that is designed to assist schools in
gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of school climate,
student behaviour, and student engagement. The survey is optional,
but we encourage all families to participate. Our school will use the
survey results to help inform and direct future school planning and
improvement strategies. 

Contacting office if late for pick up
We understand from time to time arriving for school pick-up can be
troublesome. If for any reason you are going to be late you need to
contact the office.  Please do not send seesaw messages to staff
regarding pick up as teachers will often not see these messages until
too late. If you are finding pick-up challenging please contact Camp
Australia and book into after-school care.  

School Levies 
Thank you to those families that have already paid their Parent
Payment for this school year. If your family have not yet paid your
Parent Payment for 2023 to support teaching and learning at Selby
Primary School, we would ask that you make this financial
contribution as soon as possible. Our staff are working incredibly
hard to maximise student (and teacher) learning while also
improving our classroom learning spaces and other school facilities.
Our School fees equate to $2.10 per day at school. 

End of Term
This is a reminder that students will be dismissed early on Friday
15th September at 2.30pm. Parents/carers must make arrangements
to collect their students an hour earlier than the usual time. Term 4
begins on Monday 2nd October.

2024 Planning
To assist us in our planning for the 2024 school year it is imperative
that we have as accurate a figure as possible of enrolments for 2024.
If you have any kindergarten children ready for Prep next year or if
you know anyone who intends to enrol their child at Selby but hasn’t
done so already, please encourage them to do so as soon as
possible.

It is equally important to know if any families of children currently in
Prep to Year 5 are leaving Selby in 2024. Please inform the office as
soon as possible if your child/ren will not be returning next year.



Respect    Confidence   Resilience   Personal Best  

Prep B - Dorothy M- Personal Best
Dotty, you have been putting in a Personal Best effort to all your learning this week. I was
so impressed with your great resilience in completing writing tasks this week and to see
you follow through with your ideas during Investigations. Outstanding work superstar!

Keep it up!

1/2M - Carter J- Respect
Carter, you have made some fantastic choices for your learning this week. You have been
showing more respect by being in your best learning spot, picking a ‘good fit’ partner for

activities and raising your hand to share your ideas. Well done!

1/2R - Thom M- Personal Best
Thom the presentation of your work this term has really improved. You are dedicated
and hard working in all tasks. We love seeing you put in your Personal Best effort. Well

done.

1/2R - Inka P- Confidence
Inka we love the Confidence you demonstrate in everything that you do. You were super
confident in Maths last week, solving multiplication sums and contributing to our Array

City. 

3/4J - Zac M - Confidence
Zac, you have settled into our class like a duck to water. Your confidence is beginning to

shine through each day. Your Notable Person presentation on the soccer sensation
Ronaldo was displayed wonderfully and I enjoyed listening to you talk about one of your

heroes. Amazing work! 

3/4H - Cassidy H - Personal Best
Cassidy, I absolutely love having you in 3/4H. You are always demonstrating our school
values in your words and actions, but I chose personal best today because of how hard

you've been working this term in everything from Maths to Kitchen Classroom! Your hard
work doesn't go unnoticed. Thank you for being such a wonderful part of our class. 

5/6D - Aurelia W- Personal Best
It was fantastic to see you bring such a positive, confident attitude to our EDEC basketball
day. You were supportive and encouraging to your team and seized every opportunity to

go after the ball and challenge the opposition. Well done Aurelia, a magnificent effort!

5/6S - Ruby J - Personal Best
What an amazing job you did at EDEC Basketball this week Ruby. You demonstrated such

confidence dribbling the ball down the court and shooting goals.
 Well Done!



PREP NEWSPREP NEWS
Prep B had a great time celebrating  book week. 



3/4 News3/4 News

Book Week Fun! 



3/4 News3/4 News
Symmetry

This week the 3/4s have been learning
about location and transformation! Our
maths sessions on Symmetry have been
particularly enjoyed by the students. We

searched for symmetry in nature, created
beautiful symmetrical butterflies and even

investigated how symmetrical our faces
actually were with some artistic results. 



3/4 News3/4 News

Symmetry



5/6 News5/6 News
ScienceScienceScience
WeekWeekWeek

Your paragraph text

On Wednesday 16th August the Year 5/6‘s celebrated
Science Week! The students were invited to bring in a
‘Science Themed‘ morning tea and share the Science
story behind it. We had such an enthusiastic response

from the science of baking, leaning about the molecular
structure of a tic tac, phases of the moon Oreo‘s, genetic
engineering of fruit and bacteria represented on a jelly

petri dish! We then had a quiz to test their Science
knowledge.
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SSS TIP
 

If you recycle just 1
aluminum can, you

can save enough
energy to run a
television for 3

hours!

SUSTAINABILITY NEWSSUSTAINABILITY NEWS
This week we will be conducting a biodiversity audit of
our school with some help from the EASL team. The
Mobile Muster collection box is located at the office for
you to drop in your old, broken, unused mobile phones
and accessories. If you missed the presentation at
assembly, see this link for the benefits of recycling your
phone:

 https://vimeo.com/264180280

A Plastic Ocean - documents the global effects of plastic
pollution and highlights workable technologies and
innovative solutions that everyone - from governments
to individuals - can do, to create a cleaner and greener
ocean See the attached poster below for local screening 

Power to Save Project: Deakin University and Yarra
Ranges Council have partnered on a project focusing on
reducing household energy use in the Yarra Ranges. See
the attached poster below for more information  

o Parents of children aged 0 to 18, who live in the Yarra
Ranges, are eligible to join the focus groups. 

o To express interest in participating in the focus
groups, parents can fill out the Expression of Interest on
Shaping Yarra Ranges 

o Focus group attendees will be reimbursed with a $40
Coles or Woolworths voucher for their time. 



SVT BOOK DRIVE!SVT BOOK DRIVE!

After such a successful Book Drive in 2022, the Student Voice
Team has decided to make the Book Drive an annual event!  

On International Literacy Day , Friday the 8th of September, we
invite families to donate money to help us buy books and readers
for to keep our library up to date! Each book bought with donated

funds will be dedicated to the family who donated the money. 

Last year it was wonderful to see Selby PS community members
from all around the world contributing to the Book Drive! 

$2.00 - $5.00 - A Decodable Reader
 $10 or more - A book for the Library

Keep an eye on Compass in the coming days for more
information about how to donate.  







YOU ARE INVITED!

The Selby PFA will be hosting a casual Afternoon
Tea in the school library every month for all

parents and carers.

This is a chance to catch-up, chat and relax, and
to find out more about what events we’re

planning during the year. 

There’s no obligation to sign up or commit to any
event! This is an opportunity to let the kids play

after school, and meet some other parents. 

The PFA is dedicated to bringing the school
community together, and everyone is invited to

come to these new, regular catch-ups. 

We hope to see you there!

PFA MEETINGS
TIME: 3.30 pm-4.15 pm. 
PLACE: School Library 

DATES: 
Tuesday 5th September 
Wednesday 11th October

Friday 3rd November 

to provide support, in various forms, for the
school, its students, and community,
including raising funds for the benefit of
the school
to work in cooperation with the principal,
staff and school council in building
effective partnerships between home and
school
to encourage diversity by getting to know
the parents of other children at the school,
and to support the operation of the school.

The PFA's role is to promote the welfare of, and
provide support to, the school and its community.
Parents are key partners in their child’s learning. By
interacting with the school and other parents, PFA
members can use their skills and experience to
work collaboratively with others to support the
school and build a sense of community.

The role of the PFA is threefold:



The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private
advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of

information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.



Join us to see this adventure documentary
shot on more than 20 locations from 2012
to 2016. 

Explorers Craig Leeson and Tanya Streeter 
and a team of international scientists reveal 
the causes and consequences of plastic 
pollution and share solutions. Also featuring 
Sir David Attenborough.

• Pre-event tea and coffee

• Door prizes 

• Bring your own re-usable drink bottle, 
containing your choice of drink and 
receive a FREE bag of lollies for the movie!

Scan to register now or go to 
stickytickets.com.au/D995X 

Thursday 28 September, 6.30pm – 9.00pm
Knox Community Arts Centre
790 Mountain Highway, Bayswater

Free
movie
event

Proudly supported by Knox City Council, Maroondah City Council and Monash City Council

“The most
important film

of our time”



Power to Save: Helping
Parents Reduce Household
Energy Use

This study has received Deakin University ethics approval
(Reference number: HEAG-H 118_2023)

www.shaping.yarraranges.vic.gov.au/power-save-
helping-parents-reduce-household-energy-use

Yarra Ranges Council has partnered
with Deakin University to conduct four
local focus groups to better understand
parents' energy use and what supports
they may need to lower this.

Focus groups will run for two hours and
are open to expressions of interest from
local parents of children aged 0-18
years.

We want to hear about your experiences and opinions. 

Our project Want to know more?

Scan me



Please contact
bsrdcomms@gmail.com

 for bookings 
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